
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 7, 2019 

 

I am pleased to recognize the 27th anniversary of Falun Dafa, a long-standing practice based on 

promoting harmony and health in society.  

While Canada fosters an open society and sees strength in diversity, not all parts of the world 

where Falun Dafa is practiced share those values.  

China in particular has brutally repressed practitioners of Falun Dafa. I was pleased to support bill 

S-240; a bill that condemns and protects against the heinous practice of involuntary organ 

transplants. 

I look forward to the day when those who choose to practice Falun Dafa may do so anywhere in the 

world without fear of prosecution. 

Yours truly,  

 
 
Daniel Blaikie, MP 
Elmwood-Transcona 
 

 

 


